
 

15 December 2017 
 
Gavin McCutcheon 
Managing Director 
Dot Scot Registry Limited 
 
RE: Fundació puntCAT .cat domain name judicial seizure warrant 
 
Dear Gavin McCutcheon, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 21 September 2017, and I apologize for the delay in this response.  
 
As you may be aware, Fundació puntCAT has also written to us regarding the situation affecting 
them and the .CAT community (their letter is posted here: 
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/lineros-to-marby-17sep17-en.pdf). We 
appreciate your concern for Fundació puntCAT. As you note that this "should be a cause of 
concern for all of us in the domain name space", we have made your letter available to the 
ICANN community. It was published to the public ICANN Correspondence page on 27 
September 2017 here: https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/mccutcheon-to-
marby-21sep17-en.pdf. This response will also be posted publicly on the ICANN 
Correspondence page. 
 
I thank you again for reaching out to us. We are grateful for your commitment to the ICANN 
community.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
Göran Marby  
President and Chief Executive Officer  
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
 


